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NOTICE 

RE: Annual General Meeting 

The third Annual General �eeting (ACM) will be held 
in Toronto Ontario, Canada in the month of April, and is 

' 
. 

tentatively scheduled to take place on Saturday, April 26, 

1986, from 2 P.M. to 5:30 P.M., at the 519 Church Street 
Community Centre (Church & Wellesley). 

All members in good standing (ie., paid-up members) 
only are eligible to attend. (N.B. Non-member newsletter 
subscribers may attend the meeting provided they make up 
thP $10 difference between membership and non-member news­
lPtter subscription in advance. Potential members must 
also remjt their full membership dues in order to attend 
the meeting. There will be no exceptions to this rule! 
Admittance to the ACM and the attendant right to vote is 
the exclusive benefit of paid-up members). 

All Canadian and American members are urged to at­
tend, if at all possible, so as to take advantage of this 
once-in-a-year opportunity to meet and share experiences 
with other female-to-male transsexual (F-M TS) members, 
their lovers, girlfriends, fiancees, wives, relatives, or 
friends, as well as professional and para-professional 
members interested in the field of (F-M) transsexualism. 
(N,B. Free admittance to the meeting will be extended to 

up to two non-F-M guests accompanying each member. In 
other words, all other persons interested in attending 
the meeting must remit $28 in advance). 

Out-of-town members interested in attending this 
meeting, are requested to please advise the Executive 
Director as soon as possible so that he can try to ar­
range accommodation for those attending the meeting in 
the same hotel or motel in order that members and their 
guestshave a greater opportunity to get together to 
talk and to share experiences, and generally, to get to 
know one another and perhaps, initiate friendships. 
Please also indicate your preferred price range for a hotel. 

To date, we have five American members and three 
potential members from the U.S. who are planning to at­
tend the meeting. One of these is Mr. Stephen Parent-­
one of our Professional Advisors--who has been invited 
to stay with the Executive Director for the weekend of 
the meeting. We are also hoping that Mr. Jude Patton-­
another one of our Professional Advisors can also attend. 

--Rupert Raj, Executive Director 


